


6. In conclusion, it was noted that further discussions and comparative analysis of the existing 

frameworks for cooperation in post-conflict situations maybe helpful in supporting the 

work of the Peacebuilding Commission.  

 

7. The Chair thanked all panelists and participants and noted that a summary from the 

meeting would be circulated to all members of the Peacebuilding Commission.  


